Aledo Growth Committee
November 1, 2022
Meeting Minutes

Co-Chairs Dan Reilley and Kelli Stumbo began the AGC meeting at 6:02 p.m.
Superintendent Susan Bohn provided some clarification and follow-up to the previous meeting..

Mr. Reilley and Ms. Stumbo introduced the conversation for the evening and the beginning of the high school
planning process. Dr. Bohn presented several draft options for addressing high school space.
Presentation

AISD Chief Facilities and Construction Officer Chris Campbell briefly reviewed the current state of construction
and the trends the industry is seeing as a whole. Architect Josh Cogburn from Huckabee Inc presented the
cost and timeline of each of the high school options that Dr. Bohn presented.

Presentation

The AGC members engaged in group work to discuss the presented high school options and additional options
they would like to consider from the perspective of finance and growth/capacity. The AGC members shared

their takeaways from their discussion with the entire committee.

Co-Chair Dan Reilley closed the meeting at 8:30 p.m.
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